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From: cityclerk
Subject: Proposed rezoning at 1933 Queensway 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Sara Knelman <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2022 5:57 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Proposed rezoning at 1933 Queensway  

To whom it may concern: 

I am writing to voice my opposition to the proposed rezoning of 1933 Queensway to accommodate a liquor store. 

 This a family friendly, quiet neighbourhood with a nearby elementary school. A liquor store is not a helpful amenity 
to the neighbourhood nor is it necessary in any capacity. Shooters is located in a commercial zone only a 3 minute 
drive and 12 minute walk away. As a resident of this neighbourhood with a young family I respectfully ask Council to 
deny this rezoning request. 

Sincerely, 
Sara Knelman 
Executive Director, Two Rivers Gallery 
Mother & resident of the Connaught neighbourhood 

1125 Connaught Drive

Sent from my iPhone 


